From: Alicia Campbell

Sent: Tuesday, 4 April 2023 8:32 PM

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: DA2022/0469

Categories: NBLPP

Hi,

>

> This email is regards to the new plan.

>

> The building is far too big and not inline with the aesthetics of the area. We are luckily to live where we do and the
the look and feel of the area is so special, | hope this building does not pass until it fits in with the look and feel of
Barrenjoey House.

>

> I’'m not sure if the building materials used but | hope it is a weatherboard structure like many of the homes around
here.

>

> Cheers,

> Alicia

>

> Sent from my iPhone





